
Our Ref: 152 15 

3rd November 2015 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Within the Year 8 syllabus your son will study ‘Places of Worship’, and we have visited the Mosque 

last half term. This half term your son will be visiting a Synagogue and a traditional Church of 

England place of worship. 

Dates:   Monday 23rd November (band S)  

Monday 30th November (band D). 

Venue:   Princes Avenue Synagogue. 

Time leaving SMA: 9.30am 

Time returning to SMA: 11.30am 

I should be grateful if you would make a voluntary contribution for the trip of 3.50 (to cover coach 

and admission charges).  If you would like your son to attend this trip, please return the reply slip 

below, together with the appropriate cash or cheque (made payable to St Margaret’s C E Academy) 

to Mrs Harding on or before Wednesday 18th November. 

In line with a recent change to our Charging Policy, students for whom we receive Pupil Premium 

funding (e.g. those entitled or previously entitled to Free School Meals) will not be required to make 

a voluntary contribution for trips which cost under £100.00.   

Parents or carers experiencing financial difficulties can contact me, in confidence, to discuss the 

matter - hkinloch@stmargaretsacademy.com 

Thank you for your continued support of the school. 

Yours sincerely 

 

H Kinloch  

Religious Studies Department 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Return to Mrs Harding on or before Wednesday 18th November. 

Name: _____________________________________________ Form: ____________________ 

I do/do not give permission for my son to attend the trip to the Synagogue Trip in November. 

I enclose a voluntary contribution of £3.50 

Signed: ______________________________(parent/carer) Date: _____________________  

mailto:hkinloch@stmargaretsacademy.com

